
Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Thursday 21st November 2019  
Bag packing at Morrisons, Alnwick 

 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
Following a very successful bag pack last March where we raised over £750 for the PTA we have 
been given the opportunity to raise funds again. 
 
On Saturday 14th December we need volunteers to help bag pack at Morrisons in Alnwick. 
 
As it is a festive time of year everyone is encouraged to wear their favourite Christmas clothes or 
jumper! 
 
We really hope that every family can send at least one representative to pack for even just an hour. 
 
Parents and family members can pack, as can children who are 8 years old or more.  
 
Mrs Fortescue and school staff will be there to supervise children, enabling parents to leave their 
child in the safe hands of a member of school staff for an hour or two. 
 
Please could you choose a time from the selection below that suits you best and return your form to 
school by Monday 9th December.  
 
Please can we urge that every family is represented at this event as all children benefit greatly from 
the funds that PTA raise.  
Thank you for your help. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Whittingham PTA and Friends and Mrs Athey – Headteacher. 
............................................................................................................................................................. 
Bag packing at Morrisons. Please note that Morrisons will only have up to 4 tills open at any one 
time so it would be helpful to us if you could indicate 1st, 2nd and 3rd choice and circle so that we can 
endeavour to raise as much money as possible. 
 
I/we.......................................................................can help bag pack at Morrisons at the following 
time: 
 
9 - 10             10 - 11               11 - 12               12 - 1               1 - 2                 2 - 3               3 - 4 
 
Signed …………………………………..( name) 



 

 


